
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 7/1/2011 3:44:23 PM 
To: pzs@cpuc.ca.gov (pzs@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: PG&E's Advice 3222-G (Internal): Request for Expedited Approval to 

Implement Program Enhancements to PG&E's Winter Gas Savings Program for 
Residential and Commercial Gas Customers 

Pearlie -

We managed to finish the AL on Winter Gas! Okay, not so impressive, but here it is. Let me know if 
you have any questions, and thanks again for being engaged on this one. 

yours, 

sid 

From: PG&E Tariffs 
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2011 3:39 PM 
To: Rea Rel Advice Letter Recipients_ 
Cc: Redacted Dietz, Sidney; I Redacted Cooley, Daniel (Law); Pagedar, 
Suiataj Redacted | 
Subject: PG&E's Advice 3222-G (Internal): Request for Expedited Approval to Implement Program 
Enhancements to PG&E's Winter Gas Savings Program for Residential and Commercial Gas Customers 

On Friday, July 1, 2011, Pacific Gas and Electric Company Filed Advice 3222-G 
with the Commission 

Request for Expedited Approval to Implement Program Enhancements to 
PG&E's Winter Gas Savings Program for Residential and Commercial Gas 
Customers 

PG&E Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-6520 
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